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Mme Sophie’s Class
 


Le lundi, 9 février, 2015


[image: image2]
February News





A Peek at Our Weeks





We are starting a Science unit on Plants.


In Math, we are starting a unit on Multiplication and Division.





Reminders


Gentle reminder that there is no school on Feb. 13th.





Students will be able to give out their Valentines on Thurdsay.














Report cards are on March 23rd. Your child will be coming home with a Progress Report next Friday. This will allow you to see your child’s progress and what they can work on until report cards.








Upcoming Events


Reminder that our special event Straight from the Heart will be held on Feb. 25th 6:00 – 8:00 pm (Storm date Feb. 26th)


Speak offs will be held at the end of next week. Selections will be made by 2 teachers.





I have added a list of frequent words on the school website. 





I would like to receive Scholastic orders both in French and English


Yes □ No □











